
2022-9-1  PUBLIC PROGRAM COMMITTEE REPORT 
 
To: CSJA & Institute Board 
 
From:  Arlo Compaan, Chair 
 Public Program Committee 
 
Re: Fall 2022 Report 
 
The last public program was on February 4 by Warren Sibilla.  After that all programming was 
suspended until January of 2023. 
 
The Committee resumed planning meetings in August and is monitoring the availability of office 
personnel to handle registrations and any needs for ZOOM management.  As soon as these are 
in place we will be prepared to offer some programs.  The committee is considering the 
following: 

1. Community Day has been set for March 18, Saturday.  The speaker will be Steve 
Buser and the subject will be the collected works of Marie Louise von Franz.  Dr. 
Buser is a psychiatrist and graduate of our JPP program.  Schedule and venue are 
being planned. 
 

2.  An in- person small workshop/conversation on “Agism” which exams the images of 
aging embedded in contemporary movies.  He will assert and illustrate with film clips 
how most film perspectives on aging are those of young people, not those of 
seniors.   The Presenter will be James Vanden Bosch, a film maker for Terra Nova 
Films, and a film reviewer for Gerontology Magazine.   
 

3. Education/Consultation Workshops of varying lengths, mostly done by ZOOM and 
aimed at clinicians.   

 
4. Reading/Discussion Groups both on-line and in-person on such books as “Women 

Who Run with the Wolves,” “The Mystical Exodus in Jungian Perspective,” or 
“Absent Father Effect on Daughters.” 

 
5. A Video project involving the taping of small groups of analysts talking about how 

training to be an analyst has transformed their personal lives and their clinical 
practice.  This project is not in the Public Program Budget and will cost between 
$10,000 and $15,000 to film and edit.  The aim is to provide personal stories for 
clinicians who are considering getting analytic training.  This aims to answer a 
question often raised in the JPP about the benefits of analytic training when the 
costs are very high.  The hope is to post these group interviews on the Institute Web 
site.   

 



6. The MDR program is on hold and remains under the oversight of the Program 
Committee.  When this program can be offered again depends ujpon having analyst 
to direct it.   

 
7. The creation of podcast interviews under the direction of Ben Law and Patricia 

Martin (JSP 2018) continues as resources are available. These podcasts continue to attract 
many viewers to the Institute website. 
 
Cordially,  
Arlo Compaan, Chair 
For the Public Program Committee 
 Mona Manning 
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 Jane Wilson 
 Barbara Fox 
 Donna Cunning  


